
Lighthouse Young Fives/Kindergarten  

2024-2025 School Year 
 

 

 

Getting Ready for Young Fives or Kindergarten 
 

 
Online Registration OPEN NOW 

https://www.anchorbay.misd.net/parents-/enrollment/ 

*Please complete online registration as soon as possible- call the school office if you have questions about our 

Kindergarten or Young Fives Programs (586) 725-6404. 

 

Spring Kindergarten Transition Night* 

Wednesday, May 15th, 2024 

5:30 PM-6:30 PM  
       
*Bring your kindergarten-age child, tour the school on your own, meet some of the Lighthouse Staff and participate in 

Hands-On learning activities to help your child get ready for school. 

 

 

Dear 2024-2025 Young Fives and Kindergarten Families, 

Welcome to Lighthouse Elementary School. Thank you for providing enrollment documentation for your child to attend 

school in the Fall of 2024. This year, we have developed a Summer Kinder Readiness activity pack to help prepare your 

child for a full day of Young Fives or Kindergarten.  We invite parents/guardians to come with their child on Wednesday, 

May 15th from 5:30 -6:30 PM. Join us for a fun, interactive hands-on transition event. During the evening, you and your 

child will have the chance to interact with the educational manipulatives and participate in hands-on learning activities.  

By attending this event, your child will receive a pack of valuable resources to help prepare them for school in the Fall 

and make learning fun this summer.  The tutors and teachers at Lighthouse Elementary have prepared activities that 

include manipulatives and games to play at home!  

We look forward to sharing the Summer Kinder Transition activities with you and your child. This program has been 

developed as a parent/kindergarten readiness night; please make other arrangements for younger or older siblings. 

Sincerely, 

Sherri Milton-Hoffman 

Sherri Milton-Hoffman, Principal 

https://www.anchorbay.misd.net/parents-/enrollment/

